
 

Free On-Site Support Services Plan for Students and Families 

The School intends to support its community and families by providing free on-site learning 

opportunities and support services to students who need a place to go during the day starting 

August 17, 2020​. In order to do so, in addition to making space available at the school building 

itself, we have partnered with Educational Options Foundation to make its ​learning center 

facilities​ available to students during this time. Please contact the school if you believe your 

student(s) will need access to on-site services so that we can direct you to the most convenient 

location. Services will remain available through and beyond the first day of school on August 26, 

2020 when distance learning begins until the school reopens for in-person instruction. We will 

be implementing health protocols outlined in our ​COVID-19 Mitigation Plan and Face Covering 

Policy​ to help maintain a safe, healthy school environment for students, families, and staff. 

On-site services will be offered Monday through Friday during normal school hours, starting 

August 17. From August 17-25, prior to the start of distance learning, we will provide 

supervision for students in a safe environment and will offer opportunities for them to prepare 

for the start of the school year. 

Beginning August 26, the first day of school and distance learning, services will be expanded to 

include: 

● Access to technology to participate in distance learning 

● Teacher-led tutoring for students who are behind academically 

● Paraprofessional academic support services 

● Support for students with disabilities 

● Support for English language learners 
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